
June 24, 2019 

Napa County Department of 
Planning, Building, & Environmental Services 
1195 Third St. 
Napa, CA 94559 

Attn: Linda St. Claire 
Kyra Purvis 

LETTER OF SUPPORT 

Re: P19-00203; Burhenne Residence Use Permit for Exception to the Conservation 

Regulations 
1080 Greenfield Road, St. Helena; APN 025-390-006 
Application Submitted on April 19, 2019 

Dear Ms, St. Clair and Ms. Purvis, 

I, Deanna Roth, am a homeowner and a neighbor of the Burhennes. My property is located 
at 5 Greenfield Way, St. Helena, Ca. 

I am familiar with the scope of the proposed Use Permit for Exception Application filed by 

the Burhennes, referenced above. 

This letter will serve notice to the County that I do not object to the proposed Use Permit 

and join in Supporting the Burhenne 's application for the same. 

Please place this letter of support in their file. 

Sincerely, 

;�;t;-1}( 
Deanna Roth 

Planning Commission Mtg.

August 18 2021
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